Dear parents,
Infinite Campus is best viewed using the Firefox Browser and we recommend using it when accessing the parent portal of the website.  If you need to use Internet Explorer instead, then you may have to adjust your browser properties in order to properly view the Infinite Campus site.  In order to do this, please do the following:

In the Internet Explorer Browser:
· Go to the “Tools Tab”
· Select “Internet Options”
· Select the “Privacy” tag
· Move the Security Slider down to “Low”

[bookmark: _GoBack]Because this method changes your bowser security and access, we recommend your security sliders back to their original settings after using Infinite Campus.  We apologize  if this causes any inconvenience.  


